
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER
Supporting Local - Staying Safe - Staying Informed

APRIL 1, 2025CONSTRUCTION WORK BEGINS
The Memorial Highway Improvements project
officially kicks off today! Due to the colder
temperatures, crews will begin on 19th St. SE,
focusing on pavement stripping and temporary
erosion control. As the weather warms, work will shift
to “The Strip,” where traffic changes will start taking
shape.

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS:
New concrete roadway with curb and gutter
Storm sewer and drainage upgrades
Underground utility enhancements
Safer business access and upgraded lighting
Shared-use path for pedestrians and cyclists

TEMPORARY CLOSURE
April 1: 19th St SE CLOSED (43rd Ave SE to 46th Ave
SE) for approximately 3 weeks

WHAT HAPPENS FIRST?
TRAFFIC CHANGES:

One lane in each direction with a center turn lane
Speed limit reduced to 25 mph
11-foot width restriction

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESSION:
Start at storm sewer east outfall and 19th street
closure
Move to 21st Street closure
40th Street lift station construction
Begin half of roadway removals

🛍️ Businesses Are Open – Please Support Local!
Access may look different during construction, but all

businesses remain open.
 Thank you for shopping local!

🔗 Stay Connected
🌐 Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy

 🚦 Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511
 🏛️ City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp

Stop by to learn more about:
Construction updates and project scope
Special assessments
Business resources & support

PROJECT OPEN HOUSE


